
                                               
 

 

Pre-K 2025 
Dear Families, 

As the month of May begins we look to the end of our school year with many 

fond memories. We are so grateful to all of you for entrusting us with your 

children.  We have many exciting activities planned to culminate our school year. 

 

Important Dates: 

May 5,7,& 8th​ Pre-K Share Your Talent 

May 6th & 9th ​ Parent/Teacher Conferences (No School)  

May 8th​ ​ Cookies With Someone That Cares 2:15pm 

May 9th ​  ​ PTO Out of This World Family Dance 6:30pm 

May 13th​ ​ Mystery Reader 

May 14th  ​ ​ All School Picnic 12:00-1:30pm  Potluck Picnic Sign Up 

May 17th​ ​ MEEC Ride-A-Thon 

May 21st  ​ ​ Pre-K Graduation - Last Day of Classes - 12:45pm 

May Birthdays 

    Milo ​       ​ May 5th 

    Zayed​ ​ May 14th 

    Cameron​ ​ May 17th 

    Gavin​ ​ May 21st 

    Ivy                     May 24th 

​  

Summer Birthdays 

  Lincoln​ June 1st 

   Ryzen​     July 6th​ ​ ​ ​ Scarlett​ July 23rd 

   Brooks​     July 24th​​ ​ ​ Liam B.​ August 21st 

            James​     August 21st​ ​ ​ Hayden ​ August 26th 

https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1oq8Yy8lhvqPxQ2LUe5V4PQxGmGUoWliGG8f-cLT_-l8/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1x_2ZjYXgo_HTmgAEmntaBIICOsr5fvQuhKjWXq6JhVQ/edit
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4DACAB2BA3F4CF8-meec3
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/18l9XMwK_y75GERS5RLgLb76_wy1Z-BNdu23TgpKwnCo/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1fL36p41z6KIriBYbMRvfr1U0SsrUw19VpA2wb7tbcGY/edit


Cookies with those that Care:  The Pre-K would like to invite two 

family members to enjoy a homemade cookie with them at snack time on 

Thursday, May 8th at 2:15pm in our Fellowship Hall. This is sure to be a 

sweet treat for everyone! 

 

Address & Phone Number: Please make sure to continue to practice 

this important information. For little ones it can be difficult to understand the 

difference between the address and phone number. We often ask children “what 

are the numbers” on your house or mailbox. Thanks for your help! 

 

Share Your Talent Day - May 5th, 7th, & 8th 

Students in the Pre-K class will have an opportunity to share a special talent with 

their classmates.  Please have your child practice and prepare to perform their 

talent in front of the class.  All children have something to share that is 

developmentally appropriate for your child.  Here are just a few ideas: 

*Sing a song​​ ​ *Perform a dance​ ​ *Demonstrate karate 

*Build a block tower​ *Play an instrument​ *Read a story 

*Tell some jokes​ ​ *Demonstrate a sport​ *Perform a magic trick 

Be creative and help your child come up with a plan that will show off their 

strengths and help them be successful.  This is always a favorite day among our 

students, and it provides them with the experience of being up in front of a group 

in a safe environment.    

 

 

 

This year “Share Your Talent Day” will be divided amongst the three days:  

Ms. DeAnna’s Table-Monday, May 5th  

Ms.Sarah’s Table-Wednesday, May 7th  Ms.Tonya’s Table-Thursday, May 8th 



Songs: 

Mommy, I Love You​   ​ Teddy Bear​ ​ ​   ​ Graduation Songs​  

Rainbow​ ​ ​ Daddy, I Love You​ ​ ​ Boom Chicka Boom 

 

Week of April 28th - Community Helpers 

Fire Fighter 

Librarian 

Doctor 

Letter Y - Yarn 

Police Officer 

Dentist​ ​ ​         

ABC Book - Letter Y  

 

Week of May 5th  

Mother’s Day Present 

Make Cookies 

May 6th - Parent/Teacher Conferences    

Letter Z 

May 8th - Cookies with those that care 

ABC Book - Letter Z 

May 9th - Parent/Teacher Conferences 

                                                     ​ ​ ​  

Week of May 12th​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

Father’s Day Craft                            

Picnic Craft​  

All School Picnic​  

Plant Flowers 

Letter M-Z Match 

May 16th - Teddy Bear Picnic 

 

Week of May 19th 

Graduation Craft  

This is Me​  

May 21st - Graduation Day!                 ​  



MEEC Ride-A-Thon: Thank you to all the Pre-K students that have signed up for 

this fun event! We have extended the deadline to sign up until May 9th. The 

event will most likely be done in about 30 minutes, so we hope your little one can 

join their friends as we raise money for MEEC! Feel free to 

decorate your ride and bring the family to cheer you on! 
 

MEEC Bike-A-Thon Donation Link ​​ ​  

Rider Sign Up Link 

 

Summer Enrichment: Let the preschool fun continue this summer! 

We look forward to seeing many of our students this summer!  Just a reminder 

that classes start Monday, June 16th at 8:30am.  Click here to sign up for snacks! 

You can also click here to sign up for our Summer Remind Link! 

 

Thank you again for sharing your children with us! If you are coming back 

with us this summer, please enjoy your small break!   If you are moving on to 

kindergarten, we wish you all the best and know that you will always be a 

part of the MEEC family! 

 

Best Wishes and Enjoy Your Summer! 

Ms DeAnna, Ms. Sarah, Ms. Tonya,  

Ms. Chelsea, Ms. Dawn, & Ms. Mamta 

 
 

https://www.paypal.com/ncp/payment/VSLF8XPAFQG78
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4DACAB2BA3F4CF8-55754184-meec#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4DACAB2BA3F4CF8-summer
https://www.remind.com/join/meecsum1

